
 
Hello,  
 
I am a Portland resident who lives in Lents and works in the inner SE Industrial district. I see the 
disastrous results of BM110 out my front door all day and night. I strongly urge you to repeal it. I 
absolutely reject the idea that a repeal would be "criminalizing addiction" - a repeal would be 
criminalizing the behavior that leads to life-destroying addiction! That is the proper role of a civil society 
and the law enforcement working within it. The crystal meth and fentanyl and fentanyl-substitutes that 
are out there on the street right now are destroying people's lives. BM110 isn't compassionate, it is 
destructive in the most insidious of ways. 
 
Sincerely,  
Tom Borden 
 


